
 
 
April 18, 2023 
 
Chair Janeen Sollman 
Senate Energy and Environment Committee 
900 Court St. NE 
Salem, OR  97301 
 
Re: WM supports HB 3220A 
 
Dear Chair Sollman, Vice Chair Findley, Members of the Senate, Energy and Environment Committee:  
 
WM urges your support HB 3220A, which will ensure the continued success of Oregon’s E-Cycles 
Program.  
 
WM is the leading provider of recycling and environmental services in the Pacific Northwest and North 
America. In Oregon, WM provides innovative sustainability solutions for residential, construction, 
commercial and industrial customers, from curbside collection with clean air trucks to waste reduction 
programs that turn food scraps into compost for healthy gardens.  
 
As you know, stakeholders were asked to bring a solution back to the legislature in 2023 that would 
ensure stability, convenience, and equitable access to electronic waste collection sites throughout 
Oregon where these materials are safely disposed of. We want to thank DEQ and the other stakeholders 
who participated in the inclusive, six-month stakeholder process to identify changes needed. 
 
Thank you for your consideration and for your support of HB 3220A.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chris Reigelsperger 
Manager - Government Affairs, Public Sector Solutions  
Pacific Northwest/British Columbia  
 
 


